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 Re: Recommendation of Yves Filius for appointment by the Mayor to the New 

York City Taxi and Limousine Commission by the Bronx Delegation of the New York 

City Council  

 

Dear Mayor Adams: 

 

Pursuant to Section 2301 of the Charter, the Bronx Delegation of the New York City 

Council met on October 5, 2023, and by a majority vote of 7 in the affirmative, 0 in the 

negative, and with 0 abstentions voted to recommend that you appoint Yves Filius to 

the Taxi & Limousine Commission to serve a new 7-year term. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey H. Campagna 

 

 

 

cc: Hon. Althea Stevens, Bronx Delegation Co-Chair 

 Hon. David Dinowitz, Bronx Delegation Co-Chair 


